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MS Susan Sorensen
25 ST
Cromer NSW 2099

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Please reject this proposal and support local business only rather than a huge fast 'food'
chain who promotes poor human health, supports deforestation as this 'food chain'
contributes to land clearing to make way for more animals to be bred into existence and killed
after living in horrific conditions at a fraction of their life span.

The congestion in this area would be intensified if this proposal goes ahead as well as
allowing yet another powerful corporatised entity to be given power over local businesses.

The people who live in the area will be negatively impacted by having such an eye-sore in
close proximity to their residence.




